
I have spoken to our O&M team and have been informed that they have not been aware of any 
tampering or vandalism on meters and modems. It should be noted that generally we install meters 
c/w modems in lofts and thus they are out of occupants way.  
 
In addition we are not consistent regarding using seals on meters/modems; the majority do not have 
a seal and it would be a major task if we were asked to a retrospective retrofit.  
 
Thank you for organising the meeting; it was very useful to me and I am sure to other participants. 
 
Have a good weekend.  
 

Paul 

 


